
RED CLASS 

NEWSLETTER WEEK 2 
 

Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians, 

This week we have been continuing reading the book ‘Here We Are’ and we enjoyed 

exploring our wonderful world around us.  

The children loved discovering nature in our forest garden where they made bird feeders 

and became adventurers hunting for bugs and natural materials.  

We have also been learning about ourselves and our bodies and finding out about how our 

bodies work.   

This links to our new RE topic of ‘Myself’ which we will be exploring further in the next few 

weeks. So far, the children have drawn self-portraits and together we wrote a class prayer.  

To support learning at home please encourage children to make the sign of the cross as we 

have been practising this in class. 

Reminders. 

From Monday 21st September, children will be full time. The day begins at 8.40am and 

finishes at 3pm.  

School Lunch 

Deli-style lunch is available next week. Please find the menu attached. If the sun is shining, 

we will be eating picnic style in our outdoor area, or if the rains falls, we will have lunch 

together in the classroom.  

PE 

All children should come to school on Tuesdays in their PE kit and trainers.  

 

Have a restful and relaxing weekend. We are looking forward to next week! 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 


